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Newhall Bulletin: 20.11.2020 

Attendance This Week 

Cherry 98.5% 

Willow 99.6% 

Beech 99.3% 

Rowan 98.6% 

Elm 97.8% 

Hazel 98.2% 

House Points 

Air 865 

Earth 793 

Fire 878 

Water 853 

Message from the Senior Leadership Team:   
We would like to start off by congratulating our newly appointed School Council members.  We were very 
impressed with the aspiration shown when deciding to stand for this, it’s not always easy to get up in front of a 
group of people and talk about your ideas.  It shows a great deal of bravery from all the children who did this. 
After counting the children’s votes we can announce that the following children will represent their classes in the 
school council; Jack L and Skylar, Forrest and Millie, Rafe and Isabella, Esme and George A, Nevaeh and 
Abdurahman, Roman H and Luca. 
 
Book Fair - Week Commencing 30th November 
We will, once again, be holding our Book Fair week commencing 30th November.  Sadly, we are unable to invite 
you in to browse and choose books in the usual way due to COVID-19 restrictions.   
Therefore, we have put the following arrangements in place to ensure we can hold our Book Fair safely:- 
· Books will be quarantined prior to delivery and stored in a safe way; 
· Children can ‘pre-browse’ the order form with their parents/carers at home; 
· Children will be able to look at the Book Fair and create a wish list to bring home; 
· Children can bring their order form and payment in to school or leave them in the drop  
· box in the Reception Foyer; 
· Orders will be fulfilled and sent home with children at the end of the Book Fair week. 
Supporting the Book Fair raises money to purchase free books for our School Library. 

Upcoming Events: 
30th November—Book Fair 

9th December—Christmas Lunch 

15th December—Virtual Pantomime  

Next week’s menu: 

This QR code can 
be read by any barcode scanner app on 
your smart phone to access the allergen 
and nutritional data.  
Or visit http://j.mp/2BzimRC 

Please note, there is a 
new winter menu so 
please do have a look 
at the new options.  

Primary School  
Applications 
 
If you have a child due to 
start Reception in September 
2021, please be advised that 
the online application  
process is now open on the  
Essex Admissions Website. 
 
The closing date for applica-
tions is 15th January 2021. 
Regrettably, we are unable to 
invite families in for our usual 
Open Day therefore, we 
have created a virtual tour 
and presentation.  This is 
available on our school web-
site http://
newhallacademy.org/
admissions-policy/ 
 


